From: Highways District Lead Officer <highwaysdistrictlead@lancashire.gov.uk>
Sent: 14 April 2021 10:52

To: Snape, Kim (ClIr) <Kim.Snape@lancashire.gov.uk>

Subject: 59790 Deer Signs

Dear County Councillor Snape
Thank you for your email.
Previous contact with the British Deer Society has not identified this location to feature a significant deer population.

However as the reports of sightings are becoming more frequent suggesting a growing population where drivers will increasingly be likely to
encounter such animals. We will arrange for deer warning signage to be installed to the north and south entrance points to the National Park area.
We aim to completed this within the next 6 weeks.

Kind regards
Emma

Emma Lane

District Lead Officer
Highways and Transport
Lancashire County Council
Tel: 0300 123 6780
www.lancashire.gov.uk




